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I oppose this bill, The state should not be able to change the age of firearm 

ownership to 21 years old.  You are a legal adult, can vote, sign legal binding 

contracts, get married, and join the armed forces but would not be able to purchase a 

rifle to go hunting with your dad or grandpa??  The Oregon senate should be using 

common sense and realize they should be using the time they have to fix the 

problems and issues of all the previous bills that have been passed and fix those 

instead of wasting time and tax payer money on bone head useless bills such as 

this!.   

 

 


